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August 3, 2017  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
We are excited to announce that soon, all learners in grades 4-8 will be assigned a district iPad to be used 
to enhance their learning experience. You are invited to attend an informational meeting to learn more 
about this initiative.  We look forward to seeing you on ​Thursday, August 17, 2017 at 6 p.m.​ in the 
High School Auditorium. 
 
Parent Informational Meeting Agenda 
 

1. Welcome 
2. Mission/vision of the ideal learning experience for learners 
3. Necessary Paperwork 
4. Expectations of Learners 
5. Role of Parents/Guardians 
6. Question & Answer Session 

 
We are looking forward to meeting with you as we prepare for the next chapter of  learning in our district! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
The Huntingdon Area School District Administrative Team 
 

 
 

“ALL LEARNERS,​ ​ALL FUTURES”  


